
Socks are some of the most needed items 
for people in poverty. K-Kids is running a 
sock drive to be able to provide warmth to 
people in need.

We will be accepting donations of NEW socks 
until the end of November that will be 
donated to local organizations that give 
support to people in need. Thank you for 
your support and generosity!

We’ll be kicking off the fundraiser with 
“Crazy Sock Day” on Monday, November 1st, 
2021. Help us celebrate by wearing your 
brightest and craziest socks!


